
November 18, 1985 

Mr. Richard Cooke 
Chairman of the Parish Council 
St. Garabed Armenian Church 
660 Little Wekiva Road 
Altamonte Spring, Florida 32714 

Dear Mr. Cooke: 

Please be advised that H.E. Archbishop Torkom Manoogian_plans 
to visit the parishes in Florida on the following dates: 

Fort Lauderdale 
Orlando 
Ocala 
St. Petersburg 
Miami 

Jan. 18 - 20 
Jan. 21 
Jan. 22 
Jan. 23 
Jan. 24 - 27 

-The regional meeting for the Florida and South Western parishes 
will be held on Saturday, January 25, 1986 at 10:30 a.m. at the St. 

- John The Baptist Armenian Church, 120 N.E. Sixteenth Street, Miami. 
We urge all the members of the parish council and church organizations 
attend this important meeting. 

The details of the travel arrangements of His Eminence will be 
sent to you in due course so that appropriate arrangements could be 
made by you. 

With prayers, 

Fr. Khajag Barsamian 
Vicar General 
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